
Actel Corporation
2061 Stierlin Court, Mountain View, CA 94043 
Phone: 650.318.4200 Fax 650.318.4600

January 27, 2006

Subject: Addendum to Product Discontinuation Notice 0501 for A3265DX/
A32100DX/A32140DX Product Families

Dear Customer,

The intent of this letter is to inform you that the following part numbers were mistakenly 
left off of PDN 0501, originally published June 1, 2005: 

• A32100DX-DIELOT
• A32140DX-DIELOT

Dates for last-time order placement and shipments on these products are listed below: 
• Last date for placing orders: June 1, 2006 or until supplies are exhausted, 

whichever comes first. 
• Last date for shipping orders: December 1, 2006

A copy of PDN 0501 may be found at:
http://www.actel.com/documents/PDN0501_DX.pdf 
Every effort should be made to place last time buy orders as soon as possible. If you 
anticipate that your last time buy requirements will exceed the current run rate, for specific 
devices, please provide your Actel Sales Representative with a forecast of the 
requirements. 
Products may be limited in availability. Orders will be supported on a first come, first 
serve basis. Orders for these products will be noncancelable and nonreturnable. 
Should you have any questions including product recommendations, please do not hesitate 
to contact your Actel Sales Representative.

Sincerely,

Actel Corporation

http://www.actel.com/documents/PDN0501_DX.pdf

